PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT No. 1 of Whatcom County

P.O. Box 2308 • 1705 Trigg Road

email: info@pudwhatcom.org

P: (360) 384-4288 F: (360) 384-4849

Ferndale, WA 98248

www.pudwhatcom.org

September 27, 2022

Mr. Mark Vasconi Director – Washington State Broadband Office 1011 Plum Street PO Box 42525 Olympia, WA 98504-2525

RE: Call for Comments for Fall Funding Opportunity

Dear Mr. Vasconi,

Our Commission and staff appreciate the opportunity to provide comments on important issues that will inform the WSBO in crafting scoring requirements for the Fall Notice of Funding Opportunity. We look forward to engaging in the late October roundtable and hope to see changes that further accelerate community-driven broadband deployment in our community and across Washington State.

Warm regards,

CM. NA

Christine Grant, President, Whatcom County PUD Board of Commissioners

Atul Deshmane, Vice-President, Whatcom County PUD Board of Commissioners

Michael Murphy, Secretary, Whatcom County PUD Board of Commissioners

Chris Heimgartner, Whatcom County PUD General Manager

cc: Satpal Sidhu, Whatcom County Executive

George Caan, Executive Director, Washington Public Utility Districts Association (WPUDA)

Liz Anderson, Deputy Director, WPUDA

G. Scott Richards, WPUDA Lobbyist

Commissioner Michael Sheppard, Port of Bellingham

Rob Fix, Executive Director, Port of Bellingham

Gina Stark, Broadband Program Manager, Port of Bellingham

Joe Poire, Manager, Petrichor Broadband, LLC

Kara Riebold, Chief Operating Officer, Petrichor Broadband, LLC

Michael Gan, Director, Technology Alliance Group (TAG) Northwest